
October 4th, 1922.

My dear Sir Arthur:

You will remember leaving with me the 
draft scenario relative to the Macdonald College 
film.

In view of Colonel Dennis' extensive 
experience in our own productions, I asked him to 
let me have his comments, and copy of his memor­
andum forwarded to me while I was in the West is 
attached.I«

I am inclined to agree with Colonel Dennis' 
conclusion. It is very difficult to mix the educa­
tional with a story presumably dramatic or romantic 
in character and we have found in our publicity work 
that the more we adhered to the subject we were filming 
the more direct results were secured. All the effect-^ 
ive points developed by the inclusion of the boy and 
the girl can be covered by dignified sub-titles. I 
do not, however, myself pose as an expert as my attend­
ance at moving pictures is very infrequent and I do not 
know what would appeal to the sons and daughters of 
Quebec farmers. However, Colonel Dennis' suggestions 
are forwarded to you for what they are worth.
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Sincereiy your

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal,
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